
 

                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

To The Humboldt Board of Supervisors:                                                                                       June 18. 2021 

 

 

 

 

The Smokestack Café is actively working on hiring the appropriate staff and getting all necessary improvements and inspections in 

order for our reopening.   We are still having a bit of trouble getting staff but as our County and economy opens back this problem 

will be alleviated. 

 

At this time, I would like to make it known that we are interested in extending our lease through September 2022 and ask for the 

boards permission for us to continue operating in the Humboldt County Courthouse. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 

Christopher Rohrs 

 

Smokesatckcafe@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 


